
                                                                                                                                                               

 

 

We are contacting you because you have purchased a part in the last three years that has had a 

Packaging change. 

Product Changes can also be found on Fair-Rite’s website here: https://www.fair-

rite.com/product-change-notifications/ 

For any further questions please contact your Sales contact at Fair-Rite Products 

 

MPN: 5943018601 

Reason for change: It was 24 pieces in the 120 carton, and now is 18 pieces in the 72 carton. 

 

Bridget Kane-Ferrigan, Marketing Strategist  

 

Fair-Rite Products, Corp.  

p: 845-895-2055  ext: 609 

f: 845-895-2629    

a: 1 Commercial Row, P.O. Box 288 

Wallkill NY 12589-0288 

w: www.fair-rite.com   e: kaneb@fair-rite.com  

  

 
We are committed to continual improvement through ISO 9001 & IATF 16949.  
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